
June 25, 2024 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE:  UG- 231023, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 2025 Integrated Resource Plan 

Dear Director Killip: 

Enclosed for filing is a petition for exemption to Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s Work 2025 
Integrated Resource Plan (IRP or Plan).  Cascade is requesting a three-month extension on the 2025 
IRP, moving the filing date from February 24, 2025, to May 23, 2025. The attached petition for 
exemption outlines the reasoning for this extension. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (509) 221-9808. 
Alternatively, I may be reached at brian.robertson@cngc.com or at IRP@cngc.com.  

Sincerely, 
CASCADE NATURAL GAS CORPORATION 

Brian Robertson 
Supervisor, Resource Planning  
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